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KARNAL  

 
Dear Students                        01.06.2020 

 

The first quarter of the academic session is coming to a close and the much awaited 

summer vacation is about to start. 

Obviously, unlike all the previous ones, this year's break will comparatively be a 

lacklustre one, owing to the global pandemic Covid-19. The usual mirth, enjoyment, 

outings etc. are going to be conspicuous by their absence. Nevertheless, we can still 

make the most of it by fruitfully utilising every day of the vacation. You can 

'indulge' yourself in creative writing, painting, designing, gardening, trying new 

recipes, making things etc. without venturing out of the safe home- environment. 

Besides, there are also some interesting holiday assignments specifically designed 

for you to punctuate your hobbies. 

 

Remember, we are facing an unprecedented crisis in the name of Corona Virus. 

However, while every crisis poses a danger to the safety and well-being of people, it 

also presents an opportunity to reinvent ourselves, enhance our learning capabilities 

and strengthen our survival instincts. It changes our mindset, perception and outlook 

towards life, society and environment. The social media these days is replete with 

inspiring stories of how people are reaching out to the vulnerable section of the 

society to mitigate their sufferings. We owe a lot to the likes of film actor Sonu 

Sood who see crisis as an opportunity to serve mankind. 

 

Hopefully we will be able to overcome the crisis by the end of June and our lives 

will limp back in to normalcy. When physical classes were made impossible we 

embraced virtual classes in no time and I think it's going to be the new normal in the 

coming months. Therefore, all the branches of Pratap Public School have decided to 

use the Online Platform of G Suite for Education for holding virtual classes in 

future. 

G Suite for Education provides student-friendly interface facilitating students to 

follow class activities, submit assignments and keep record of their class work and 

assignments from the safety of their homes. 

 

For this, every student is being provided with a unique Email id and Password. 

Students are advised to change the password upon first login. 



All students must download the Google Classroom App or can access classroom via 

linkhttps://classroom.google.com.Hope with the experience of Google Classroom, 

the Online Classes will be far more enriching for students. 

Looking forward to seeing you all on 1st July’20. 

Enjoy your holidays vigorously and recharge your batteries to the fullest as the fun-

filled school days await you. 

 

Happy holidays! Stay Safe! God bless you all! 

 

Yours sincerely 

Poonam Navet 

Director-Principal 

 

https://classroom.google.com/

